Mattinglz, Laura L
R R e s iy

From: Rajanikant Singh <rajanikant.singh@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 2:38 PM

To: Mattingly, Laura L

Subject: Case Number : 17ZZONE1032

Hi Laura,

I received a letter at my home regarding change in zoning from R-4 to R-5, Subject Property 16401 Shelbyville
Road.

I would not be able to attend the meeting but I want to ask if we can have a community area (kids play area and
swimming pool) in this subdivision. Can we have 2 lanes on Shelbyville road to accommodate extra traffic from

the new houses.

Thanks
Raj



